
We acknowledge the Wiradjuri people as the traditional custodians of this land and are 
committed to reconciliation with Indigenous Australians through education.

 
Gwambanna-gu Wiradjuri Ngurambang - Welcome to Wiradjuri Country.
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Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day

STAYING IN TOUCH WITH MS LEWIS

Dear All,

Welcome back to Term 2. An especially big
welcome to our new families who have just
started at Hume Public. We hope that you
enjoy your time with us. We have a huge
term ahead of us with NAPLAN, written
reports, Monday lunches and PSSA Sports,
just to name a few. You can be kept up to
date through the school newsletters and
with the Facebook and School Stream apps.

Staffing: I would like to welcome Mrs Emma
Godde to our school. Mrs Godde will be
working in the Preschool on Mondays to
Wednesdays, while Mrs Stubbs is on leave
for these days.

ANZAC Day March: The Albury ANZAC Day
March was held on Monday, 25th April, the
last day of the holidays. Thank you to Zara,
Rittan, David and Deborah who attended the
march and the wreath laying ceremony at
Monument Hill on behalf of our school.
Their excellent conduct and respect shown
were a credit to our school. Thank you to
our staff who also attended. (Michelle,
Melinda,

Sport: Zone Cross Country was held last
Friday at the Equestrian Centre, Thurgoona.
We had 25 students who represented our
school in this inter-school event – well done
to all who participated.

Winter Uniform: The introduction of our
new school uniform was a success
throughout Term 1. We have received many
positive comments from parents and
community members. To extend the uniform
throughout winter, we suggest that the
monogrammed polo is still used with a navy
long sleeved t-shirt worn underneath with
navy track pants completing the outfit for
both boys and girls. Windcheaters and
jackets are also available from Albury
Uniforms and Schoolwear on Mate Street.
(additional information and photos in this
newsletter)
Please ensure all garments are labelled with
your child’s name, so that it is easy for us to
return lost/misplaced item

School Crossings: As part of safety around
our school, we encourage all students and
school community members to use the
designated crossings on Parkland Drive and
Cheyenne Crescent. This will ensure the
safety of our students when coming into
school each morning and when going home
in the afternoon.
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Leonie

Important Dates to
remember:




 Friday 3rd May
Zone Athletics Carnival



Wednesday 25th May

Guess how much I love you
Stage 1 & SUGB



 



Keep children at home if they are
displaying COVID-19/flu-like symptoms
– do not send children to school if they
are unwell – even if they have tested
negative.

NAPLAN Term 2 Week 3
The National Assessment Program –
Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) is an
annual national assessment for all students
in Years 3, 5, 7, and 9. All students in these
year levels are expected to participate in
these tests. Our students will complete
four tests – writing, reading, language and
numeracy, beginning tomorrow, 10 May,
and finishing next Tuesday, 17 May. These
tests are all online, except for the Year 3
Writing, which will be on paper. Any
students who miss a test will do catch-up
tests.

Covid Guidelines:
The isolation requirements for close
contacts have changed meaning that now
students and staff can return to school as
long as they have no symptoms, complete a
daily rapid antigen test (RAT) and wear a
mask indoors. We are getting additional
supplies of RATS this week so please
contact the school if you would like any
sent home.

With the flu season fast approaching and
COVID still impacting our school
community, we ask that parents/carers
follow the guidelines:

Test if you have symptoms using Rapid

Keep up to date with your Vaccinations.

Health advice is that students who are sick,
should stay at home and recover, avoiding
putting other students and staff at risk of
getting sick.

Antigen Test (RAT’s) – additional RAT’s will
be made available to families with the next 2
weeks.
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The Hume Public School P and C is sad to announce that
Julie Coldan is retiring from the role as our Canteen

Manager.



Julie has been associated with the school for 24 years and
the canteen manager for almost 16 years and within that
time has made an impact not only with running a smooth
canteen, but also within the school community. Julie has
always had the welfare of the student in the forefront of

running a healthy canteen.



Julie has introduced many new menu items over the years
that have been enjoyed by many past and present students.



In 2018 Julie was one of the first canteens in the area to

implement the Healthy Canteen Eating Strategy which saw
the canteen undergo some small changes to meet the new

requirements.



Julie's last day will be Friday May 27th



We would like to thank Julie and wish her all the best in the
future.



Hume Public School P & C Committee

UNIFORM UPDATEP & C ANNOUNCEMENT 

HOME Art

Program 2021




Congratulations to

Janice Quayle (Yr 6,

2021) for her artwork

that was on display at

the MAMA HOME Art

Program Exhibition

2022
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UNIFORM UPDATE

Winter Uniforms now available at 
Albury Uniforms. 



Monogrammed windcheater $39.95 each.

Monogrammed water resistant, soft shell jacket $59.95 each.
Long sleeve plain navy tee $18.00 each 

or can be purchased from Kmart, Big W, Best & Less or Target.
Bags $55.00 each

Book bag - $25 each monogrammed with individual student name.



Size 8 Tees are still in shipment. We will advise as soon as they arrive.


